
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, July 10
th

: To be announced. 
 

*************************************************************************** 

CAMP WAKON DA’HO 

We have 18 campers attending Chi Rho camp next week at Camp Wakon’Da Ho.  

Campers attending are Jenna Berry, Liza Gossett, Wilson Duckworth, Morgynne Lunsford, 

Abby Stroub, Garrett Dawson, Addison Peak, Payton Slade, Bodie Woodrum, Alex Sledd, 

Casey Sledd, Riley Moses, Michael Partin, Mary Hollis Partin, Macy Yearsley, Taylor Ross, 

Sarah Allison and Elizabeth Allison. 

 

If you would like to send letters to the campers, the address is:  

Camp Wakon’Da-Ho 

7900 East Ky 70 

Yosemite, KY 42566 

 

Or you can send an email (they ask that you limit the number of emails and please do not 

send photos or e-cards) The email is: WKDH@CCINKY.net  (Please use the camper name in 

the subject line) 

******************************************************************** 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be no children’s church the months of July and August. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

We are still in need of volunteers for VBS! Please contact Becky Northcutt or Lindsey 

Florence (298-1228) if you are interested in leading or helping with crafts, recreation, or 

leading an age-group through stations! Vacation Bible School kick-off with take place  

July 24th, main event on Saturday July 30th, and closing on July 31st. Hope you can join us 

to make this an awesome event for our youth ages preschool - 5th grade! 

 

FLOWERS 

An arrangement of flowers was placed in the sanctuary Sunday, July 3
rd

 in honor of Christian 

Carey who will celebrate his 21
st
 birthday July 7

th
. The flowers were given by Larry, Kristy 

and Johnna. Happy birthday and best wishes to Christian. 

 

An arrangement of flowers was placed in the sanctuary Sunday, June 26
th

 by William and 

Mary Ron Moore in memory of their parents, Henry & Nola Moore & Jim & Mary Sharp 

Maddox. 

 

MORNING CIRCLE NEWS 

There will be no Morning Circle the months of July and August. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Connie Kennedy is at home following a stay at HMH last week….Mike McKinley is 

recuperating from surgery….Wanda Marsh is recuperating from shoulder surgery….      

Diane Ritchie was admitted to Central Baptist for tests and observation….Jeanette Worrell 

was admitted to HMH for tests and observation…. 

 
 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

Frieda Mullins would like to express her appreciation for the cards, calls, prayers and love of 

this congregation helped pull her through her recent procedure. 

 

“We would like to thank everyone for the cards, calls, food and prayers following the death 

of Charles Snapp.”    Steve and Jo Ann Snapp and family 
 

Green Chalice News You Can Use: Try some of these strategies for cutting costs and 

energy consumption with your air conditioning system.  Keep the filter clean. Dirty filters 

limit airflow and make the unit run longer. Clean or replace the filter every month or so 

during the summer. Make sure your air conditioner is in good working order. Air 

conditioners require professional maintenance to keep them working effectively.  Set your 

thermostat higher and still stay comfortable by using a floor or tabletop fan in addition to the 

AC. Shade your air conditioner. Don’t locate central air conditioners in direct sunlight. Place 

window units on the north side of your house, which remains more shaded. A shaded air 

conditioner uses up to 10% less energy to operate. 

************************************************************************ 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # I will meet Sunday, July 10
th

. Elders are Brad Allison, Julie Edwards, 

Kandi Hines and Marty Simpson. 

 

 

Barnabas Team # II will meet Sunday, July 17
th

, 24
th

 & 31
st
. Elders are Donnie Cooper, 

Bruce Florence and Vicki Northcutt.  

********************************************************************* 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  

Our annual church  picnic will be held at Marie Hehr Park Sunday, September 18
th

. More 

information will follow. 
 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, July 9
th

. 

mailto:WKDH@CCINKY.net
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JULY BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

(July 11
th

 – 22
nd

) 

 

July 11
th
: Jay Brown 

July 12
th
: Leslie Wiley Sinks 

July 13
th
: Jim Smith 

July 14
th
: Pam Henson,  

Ray Partin 

July 15
th
: Olivia Partin,  

Roger Coppage,  

Ashlee Wiley 

Stephens 

July 16
th
: Libby Brown,  

John W. Rogers 

July 17
th
: Andy Crowther,  

Nancy May,  

Diane Ritchie,  

♥M/M Ray Partin 

July 18
th
: Dylan Duckworth 

July 19
th
: Eva Renaker,  

Lincoln Hendricks 

July 20
th
: Gary McCord,  

Audrey Dawson, 

Inez Burgan,  

Ruby Penn 

July 21
st
: Skip Kuster,  

Judy Matthews 

Pickett 

July 22
nd

: Ross Brown,  

Charla Nunnelley 

 

The remainder of the July 

Birthday calendar will be in the 

next newsletter. 
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Minister’s Message:  

      It is good to be home from vacation with our family. We had a tremendous time and created 

many fond memories that we can recall in the future. I am appreciative to all who assisted in my 

absence. I have heard many positive comments regarding the worship services the past two 

weeks. My thanks to Tim and Phil for their fine efforts, what a blessing to have two such 

outstanding individuals that share in our ministry together. We enjoyed the area we visited on 

vacation, Leitchfield Beach, just south of Myrtle Beach. I must share an experience with you 

from this week. Every day it seems as though we passed a sign up from where we were staying 

that caught my attention, Brookgreen Gardens. We would pass that sign and the entrance to 

those gardens at least once daily. If we went out to eat during the evening, we passed the 

gardens. When we went to the boardwalk on the beach area, we passed the gardens. When we 

went as a family to play miniature golf or foot golf (soccer golf), we passed the gardens. 

  

      When we traveled north one evening to watch the fireworks, we passed the gardens. So 

when Anna and I got ready to leave around noon on Sunday we decided to go and see 

Brookgreen Gardens.  We stayed there for several hours enjoying some of the most beautiful 

gardens we had ever seen. I would have to share with you that I believe it was one of the most 

beautiful spots I have ever visited or seen. I also believe it was one of the hottest afternoons I 

have ever experienced in my life. The gardens were so close to us all week, and we almost 

missed them. In life is it not the same? Some of life’s most beautiful spots surround us daily. 

Some of the most treasured blessings we have are so close and yet we somehow are blind to 

them. We look in a variety of directions to find peace and happiness and it is around us all the 

time. Why do we have to search in so many directions for what we may feel we need in life and 

not realize it is so close? I feel so fortunate that Anna and I had the opportunity to see the beauty 

of Brookgreen Gardens. May you find the beauty this week that surrounds you daily. 

 

        ……….Larry 

  

 
 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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